
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This is to certify that The Zoological Museum (part of The Natural History Museum of Denmark,
Copenhagen University) is interested in supporting IBISCA in the future, as this important
programme will significantly contribute to our understanding of the distribution of tropical
biodiversity and its relation with ecosystem services and processes.

Hence the Museum will be pleased to assist Dr Line Sørensen’s contribution to the programme by
giving her free access to its collections and library resources. The Museum will also be prepared, on
terms to be specified, to provide her with bench space, optical equipment and other accessories
needed to perform the foreseen work.
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